MW & Cressage Patients Voice Meeting Notes – 17th July 2013
The group was introduced to the new Community Care Officer, Jeremy Roberts, who was recently appointed by the Practice.  Jeremy described his role to help patients with long term conditions or those who are frail or vulnerable. He can give advice and support to patients and introduce them to a range of organisations that may be helpful to them.

Dr Stanford gave an update on his work with the Clinical Commissioning Group, referring to their discussions on ambulance response times and the handover of responsibilities for public health to the local authorities. He noted the difficulty which some practices are having in recruiting GPs locally. Dr Stanford reported positively about the fact that there are many initiatives now which give GPs and patients greater influence in what is happening but there are difficulties in addressing some of these issues in a climate of austerity. The new “semi-emergency” 111 phone service was discussed - this will be delivered by Shropdoc in this area for at least the next 18 months.
The new appointment system had been well received and most feedback had been very positive but the Practice will continue to make adjustments as appropriate. Dr Stanford gave some background on some of the issues being reported about A&E and noted that at least part of the issue currently is the confusion for the general public about the various services on offer and which to use.  
The Practice Manager, Sarah Hope, introduced an on-line booking system for appointments and members of the group agreed to trial the system prior to rollout to patients. 

The group was updated on a range of matters currently being dealt with by the Shropshire Patients’ Group.
The Patients Voice group also discussed ways of developing the Practice website to collect the views of patients on key topic areas and also the way that the Practice dealt with patient insurance documentation.

